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IMPORTANT DATES 

Important Dates 

Term One 

Wednesday 27th Feb 

Curriculum Day- no 

students at school 

Wednesday 13th 

March 

Final Wednesday off- 

students commence 

full weeks next week. 

Friday 5th April 

End of Term One 

Thank you to those that 

could come along to the 

Prep picnic on Wednesday 

night. It was heart-

warming to see so many 

of you there introducing 

yourselves to others and 

connecting with your new 

friends! We hope it will be 

the first of many gather-

ings together! 

Tania and Alesha x 
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STEM 
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P.E/Health/Respectful Relationships 

 
Berry Street Educational Model 

Japanese 

おなまえは？

https://youtu.be/op-RYV1lp3QMusic 

https://youtu.be/op-RYV1lp3QMusic


 

 

ABSENCE NOTICES  

Thank-YOU! 



OSHC 

 



 
If you have any issues/concerns or just want to meet with any of us for a 

chat about your child, please feel free to contact us via email.  
We are always happy to make a time to meet with you.  

The Prep Team 
 

      Tania Blandthorn: blandthorn.tania.t@edumail.vic.gov.au 

              Alesha Sangster: sangster.alesha.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Emily Scarbro: Scarbro.emily.l@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 (Prep B Thursdays) 

Principal/Vice Principal 

Deb Herrmann : herrmann.debra.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 

                Michelle Rayner: Rayner.michelle.t@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

Reading Eggs & Mathletics 

passwords 

On Monday you will find your child’s 

Mathletics and Reading Eggs Passwords 

stuck in the front cover of their diary. 

Please explore these sites with your 

child, they are a FABULOUS way to help 

with reading and maths. You can load 

them on their ipad (if they have one) or 

they can use a PC.  We understand some 

of you wont allow your child to use tech-

nology yet, and that is also fine.  We pro-

vide each child from  Prep-2 a subscrip-

tion to these sites . The kids love them 

and it certainly helps with their learning. 

 



Please note, if you  have selected ‘do 

not publish phot to media’ on your 

child’s enrolment form we will not use 

their images in our newsletters as our 

newsletters go on our website. If you are 

unsure, you can check with Maddie at 

the office. 


